BRIDEKIRK PARISH COUNCIL
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 10th May 2012.

Present: Mr J W Graves - Chair -

Councillors: Messrs. Armstrong, Currie, Dumbill, Nixon, Walling
Mr Eddie Martin - CCC Representative

Mr Tony North Allerdale Borough Council Representative

Apologies: Mrs C Fossey, Messrs Firn & Walling
Ms Nicki Cockburn Allerdale Borough Council Representative

Minutes: The Chairman signed as a correct record the Minutes of the Annual General Meeting
held on 12th May 2011.

Nomination of Chairman: Mr F Armstrong proposed Mr J W Graves.

Mr | Currie seconded Mr J W Graves.

Mr Graves accepted the office of Chair for the year and signed the Declaration of Acceptance
Form.

Nomination of Vice-Chairman: Mr W Nixon proposed Mr S Dumbill.
Mr | Currie seconded Mr S Dumbill.

Financial Report: This was presented by the Clerk and accepted by the
Annual General Meeting.

Balances as at 31st March 2012

Current Account: £1,652.43

Deposit Account: £2,957.46

Building Society £1,486.73

The Chairman then gave a resume of the year.

Mr lan McCambridge joined the Parish Council. Mr McCambridge is also Chair of the Tallantire
Wind Farm Community Liaison Group and he has given the Parish Council details of the
happenings at the meetings to keep the Parish Council abreast of the situation. After a delay the
footpath in Tallantire was finally started. Speed restrictions in Tallantire still being sorted. Mr
Geoff Morgan has cut the grass for the Parish to our satisfaction. The Police has kept us
informed of the incidents etc., happening in the Parish. One of the main items has been to ensure
that all outside sheds, garden equipment, etc is safely stored. Ms Tracey Martin ABC Street
Scene Officer came to our meeting and advised us that the villages would be quarterly swept and
also advised that the purple bag recycling scheme was still to be rolled out in our Parish. The
possibility of having an Oil Buying Group for the Parish has been raised. Potholes have been a
big concern for the Parish over the year. The Chair thanked Mr Eddie Martin CCC
Representative for all his help and assistance over the year. It is greatly appreciated. He also



thanked Ms Nicki Cockburn and Mr Tony North ABC Representatives for their help and
assistance over the year. Also thanked the Clerk for her work over the year.

The AGM closed at 7.25p.m.

Parish Council Contact - bridekirkparish@gmail.com

Website contact - webmaster@bridekirkparish.org.uk
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